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PANORAMIC’s top recruiters in 
February

Questions about trial eligibility?

For eligibility advice, please contact the Oxford 
central team but remember not to include patient 

identifiable details when emailing the main trial 
address (panoramic@phc.ox.ac.uk).

(Emails containing participant identifiable data must 
only be sent to our NHS.net email address:

ouh-tr.panoramic@nhs.net )

Never miss an update!

All issues of our fortnightly newsletter can now be found on the PANORAMIC website at 
https://www.panoramictrial.org/for-healthcare-professionals/documents

Boost to recruitment!

Our team is working closely with NHS Digital to 
reinstate text messaging to patients who 
register a positive test for COVID-19.  

This will raise awareness of the trial and help to 
increase registrations.

We will let you know once it is operational.

Together we can achieve great things!

Thank you all for your continued support with the trial!

Let’s keep working together with our participants to ensure that the 
best possible antiviral treatments become available in our local 

communities and beyond.

PANORAMIC has recruited

participants

27, 091

Confirmation of consent

Please remind newly registered participants who 
have an email address, that they must click the 
link in their trial consent email to reconfirm their 
consent. 

Participants without an email address will be 
sent a copy of their consent form in the post.

Delayed IMP delivery?

We aim to have IMP packs delivered to new 
participants on the day following randomisation.

If you, or any member of your team, become aware 
that a participant has not received their IMP at the 
expected time, please contact the Oxford central 
team immediately as it will have an impact on the 

schedule of safety calls.

Virology Sub-study

We are still recruiting to the Virology study and 
have now switched to the 

Less Intensive Cohort (Cohort 2).
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